
Wednesday, Oct. 30, 2013 
 

7:00 p.m.—9:00 p.m. 
 

 

Transfiguration Episcopal Church 
 13925 New Hampshire Ave. 

 
************** 

 
Come hear about 

 design recommendations 

for the commercial areas  

along New Hampshire Ave. 
at Randolph Rd., Eldrid Dr. 

and Hollywood Ave. 

(follow-up to charrette 
meeting of Sept. 17, 2013) 

 

 

Greater 
Colesville  

 
Report & 

Recommendations! 

 
For more information, contact Cathy Mahmud, 240-777-3669 

Catherine.mahmud@montgomerycountymd.gov 
Montgomery County 

Department of Housing and Community Affairs (DHCA) 

Urban planning and design firm 

 Hord Coplan Macht 

 will share with the community its 

 recommendations for 

 physical improvements to commercial 

 areas.  This study is only an analysis at 

this point, not an implementation plan. 

 

Comments and questions from the public 

will be welcome at this meeting. 


